
Season's greetings

In February 2020, as a part of a wider package of strategic documents, the
European Commission published a White Paper on “Artificial Intelligence: A
European approach to excellence and trust”. 

This Opinion presents the EDPS views on the White Paper as a whole, as well
as on certain specific aspects, such as the proposed risk-based approach, the
enforcement of AI regulation or the specific requirements for the remote
biometric identification (including facial recognition).

The EDPS recommendations in this opinion aim at clarifying and, where
necessary, further developing the safeguards and controls with respect to
protection of personal data.
 

http://www.government-world.com/edps-calls-for-swift-agreement-on-new-regulation/

